
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 5:04:26 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 9:33 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Sandra Slack

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am writing about a cabin owned by my sister, brother, and myself located on a busy highway.  It is between
Cloyne and Denbigh; there is a mix of seasonal cottages, year round homes, and small businesses.  Our quarterly
electric bill is approximately $120.  The cabin is usually occupied 4 to 5 weeks per summer, and we shut off the
power through the fall, winter, and spring months.  Of course, it was empty this past year because the border has
been closed.  I believe that a review of our actual electricity usage is quite low.  We seem to already be paying for
distribution services along that section of Highway 41.  Our cabin is not across the lake on an island, nor located on
a side street or in the woods.  The letter received stated that "Hydro One Networks anticipates that you will move
into the residential low density {R2} class."  If so, our monthly/quarterly electric bill will increase significantly.
I am hoping that the Ontario Energy Board is able to address this concern favorably for my family.  Thank you for
the opportunity to comment on EB-2020-0246.

-- Attachment --
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